
From: Brian Russell [mailto:brianjr99@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 1:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Brian Russell 
20 Colonial Drive 
Londonderry, NH 03053 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I use the ATV trails in NH quite a bit and too often this type of land give away puts too many restrictions 
on the land use by NH taxpayers, even making criminals of people who wish to continue to use the land.  
I am strongly against the northern pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Russell 
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